
Newsletter – Friday 26th January 2024  

Mr Brooks’ Top Three Proud Moments: 

1. It was lovely to invite Mrs Salam-Smith (from School Improvement Liverpool) into school this 

week to look at the quality of provision for our Art and Design Curriculum alongside Miss Collins. 

She said it was a true pleasure to be in our school, she commented upon the strength of the    

teachers and the outstanding behaviour of our children.  

2. It has been a pleasure to see the computing work produced by Year 1 and Year 2. This week, we 

have introduced a new scheme for this subject and it has definitely improved the quality of the 

children’s work. 

3. The fantastic handwriting in Year 4; it has been lovely to award the children so 

many pens. Well done! 

Golden Tie Winners 

I am proud to share with you this week’s 

Golden Tie Winners. These are the children 

who have been chosen for a ‘Teacher 

Award’ for impressing their class teacher 

and inspiring their friends. Well done    

children we are all extremely proud of you.  

 

The winner of this special award can wear their tie with 

pride for the week around school. They can go to the 

front of the dinner queue and even sit on a chair in        

assembly.  

Class Golden Tie Winner 

Reception  Tommy  

Year 1 Zaiden  

Year 2 Sonny  

Year 3 Esta  

Year 4 Betty  

Year 5 Farah  

Year 6 Harry Mc 

Notices  

Playground Equipment 

For Health and Safety reasons, children should 

be supervised once they have been collected 

from school. The children should also stay off 

the Reception outdoor area, Astroturf and the 

exercise equipment outside of the Year 4 

classroom. Thank you for supporting school to 

keep your children safe.  

Class Collective Worship  

We would like to invite our Year 2 parents to 

attend their child’s class Prayer and Liturgy on 

Friday 9th February at 9.10am in the school 

hall. This prayer session will last no longer 

than 20 minutes.   

 

        



Attendance  

Our whole school attendance target is 97% 

each week. We will be monitoring the 

attendance of each class and the winning 

class each week will receive an additional 10 

minutes breaktime on Monday afternoon.  

Congratulations to Year 6 who are this 

week’s attendance champions with 98%. 

Well done children, we are all extremely 

proud of you.  

Class  Attendance Percentage  

Reception  96% 

Year 1 95% 

Year 2  95% 

Year 3  97% 

Year 4  93% 

Year 5  97% 

Year 6  98% 

Whole School  96% 

Presentation Awards  

Each week we will be celebrating the child 
in each class who has made a huge effort or 

improvement with their presentation. They will 
be awarded a special pencil in assembly. Our 

winners for this week are:  

 

 

Weekend Mass Times 

Fr Terence would love to see as many  children 

and families as possible at mass over the 

weekend. Please see the mass times below:  

 

 

Thank you for a lovely week, we look forward to seeing you bright and early on Monday morning.  

Mr M A Brooks Headteacher Growing Together Following Jesus’ 

Class Presentation Winner  

Reception  Edgar 

Year 1 Ivy  

Year 2 Daragh  

Year 3 Ted B  

Year 4 Oscar  

Year 5 Ciaran  

Year 6 Ava  

Day  Time 

Saturday  6PM 

Sunday   8AM 

Sunday   10AM 

Sunday   12PM 


